
To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to tell you that I support the Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortions)
Amendment Bill 2013.
 

·         It is completely unacceptable that Medicare money is being squandered to fund gender
selected abortions.

 
·         This is a form of gendercide that is targeted at devaluing, dehumanising and

discrimination of girl babies, as has happened in other countries for many years. Look at
the problems those countries are now experiencing! Shouldn’t we learn from their
mistakes rather than just copying them?
 

·         Medicare benefits should be used for health procedures, not for eliminating babies.
 

Thankyou in advance for considering the opinions of everyday Australians.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Kara Moseley




